

Know and Stand Up for Your Religious Liberty Rights

Dear Public School Students,

Liberty Institute is committed to defending your religious liberty rights and ensuring that public schools abide by the First Amendment's guarantees of free speech, expression and the free exercise of religion.

If a public school censors or prohibits your religious speech, expression or practice, and you are unsure if the public school's actions violate your First Amendment freedoms, contact the Liberty Institute. We need people to stand up for religious freedom so that these freedoms will be preserved for our generation and the generations to come.

Your willingness to stand up for religious liberty may not only secure your own personal rights to engage in constitutionally protected speech, expression and practice, but may also impact thousands, if not millions, of other public school students nationwide. For such a time as this, we need courageous young men and women to stand with us at Liberty Institute in restoring and defending religious liberty in our public schools. Please join us!

Although the information included in Liberty Institute's "Know Your Religious Rights" kit is only intended to provide general guidance and should not be construed as legal advice, you can request specific legal help by contacting Liberty Institute at:

https://www.libertyinstitute.org/take-action/request-legal

Sincerely,

Kelly Shackelford